
From:
To: wlldp
Subject: Fwd: H-LV, 3 Muireston South (8), Tarbet Drive
Date: 16 November 2015 15:51:03

>
> We would like to confirm our agreement that the land specified should be de-zoned for any
future development and our wish to have any future planning applications submitted.  Our address
is .
>
> Best regards.
>
> Sent from my iPad




